
We appreciate your interest in the Volusia County Clerk of the Circuit Court.  At 
this time, we are reviewing applicant resumes, interviewing, and determining our 
next hiring cycle. 

To be considered for our next hiring cycle, please submit your resume to 
resumes@clerk.org.  We will keep your resume on file so you may be considered 
when the next cycle begins. 

The Clerk is always hiring talented individuals seeking to commit themselves to 
public service because we Love Helping People. 

 

Best wishes for a successful job search. 
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